
 

                18th June 2021 
School News  

 
A message from Mrs. Denham 

 
In light of the recent delay in the lifting of COVID 19 restrictions and the rise in cases, both nationally & locally - 
 

 We are continuing to review plans for Sports Day on Thursday 1st July. We really hope we can go ahead 
with Sports Day for the children, although the attendance of parents maybe in doubt, but we hope not. We 
will keep you updated.  

 

 Please may we remind parents that under the current Covid guidelines, we still request that you wear 
masks when dropping off and collecting your child from school. 

 

 It is looking highly unlikely that we will be able to hold the new intake meeting for parents here in school, 
on Tuesday 29th June. We may be able to hold an online meeting; we will confirm the details at a later 
date. 

 

Please find below a link to a Ventrus parent/carer survey. We would be very grateful if you could please complete 

this by noon on Monday 5th July. This survey is anonymous. Thank you for your time and support. 

https://forms.office.com/r/G87yctZeni 

 

School News 
 

National Book Tokens are holding a free prize draw, giving schools the chance to win £5000 of National Book 
Tokens for their library! 
All adults have to do is fill in their name, email address, postcode, and the name of our school, so please have a go. 
It only takes a few minutes to complete and the more entries that the school receive the better chance we will have 
of winning the prize.  
If your entry is picked, you will also receive £100 of National Book Tokens to spend on yourself! 
The closing date is Saturday 31st July 2021, and the winner will be announced in the autumn term.  
 If you would like to place a free entry for Bratton Fleming school, please follow the link below: 
Win £5,000 of National Book Tokens for your school 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

  
 
http://www.primaryschoolsnorthdevon.co.
uk/website 
 
email: brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk 
 
Telephone: 01598 710337 

https://forms.office.com/r/G87yctZeni
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools
mailto:brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk


 

Dates for your diary 
 
23rd June 2021 Year 6 Park Community School - induction evening 
 
28th June 2021 Year 5 Cricket Festival at Pilton Cricket Club 
 
29th June 2021    New Intake visit 9.00am to 12 noon 
 
WC 5th July 2021   Year 6 Provisional intake dates Ilfracombe Academy 
 
6th, 7th, 8th July 2021   Year 6 Provisional intake dates PCC 
 
1st July 2021    Sports Day 
 
7th July 2021    New Intake visit 9.00am to 1.45pm 
 
14th July 2021    New Intake visit 9.00am to 3.00pm 
 
15th July 2021    KS2 Wilcombe Wobbler 
     Class Lyn and Bray Wow Day 
 
15th, 16th July 2021   Year 6 Provisional intake dates Park Community School 
 
20th July 2021    Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 2.00pm  
 
23rd July 2021    Last Day of Term 

 

 
PTA News 

 
The P.T.A. will be selling ice lollies every Friday until the end of term. These will be on sale on the bottom 
playground after school and will cost £1 each.  
 

 
Community News 

Bratton Fleming Pre-School                                                                                                                                                                                     
This week at Pre-School we have been having a wild week! On Monday we were all surprised to see how quickly 
our caterpillars had grown and most of them had built their cocoons! We are keeping a close eye on them now and 
cannot wait to see the beautiful butterflies! We have spent lots of time investigating in the woodlands area, making 
our own wild crowns and exploring the animals in our woodland tuff tray. We have spent time talking about how 
to help our bees and made them a little drinking station. Some of the children have asked to make a bug hotel so 
we got to work and made a fabulous hotel! Inside the children have been getting creative and made something 
special for Father’s Day. 

 

 

Bratton Fleming School 

is a NO NUT Zone 

 


